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@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk  

 

 
Dear Denise, 

 

Planning Consultations for Agricultural Developments  

 

Following on from my letter dated 31 May 2023 notifying you that a decision had been 

taken by NIEA to temporarily pause the issuing of ammonia planning advice, I can now 

confirm that NIEA has considered this matter and the pause is being lifted.  

 

NIEA will resume offering advice based on the extant ammonia standing advice/protocol 

and will endeavour to ensure that the cases impacted by the temporary pause are now 

addressed quickly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

MARK HAMMOND 

Head of Natural Environment Operations - NIEA 

 

 

 

 

 


